COPY.

26th February, 1919.

Dear Sirs,

1 duly received your letter (uneigned) of the
ond instant, together with a First Zntry Report on the
Steel S.3. "HOYAL STAR™ ex "WAR CHARON" and with regard
thereto I have to request that Mr.lcllvenna will be @0
good as to etate whether he is correct in reporting that
the rivets in thne butts of "A", "3", "C" and "D" ctrakes
asre spaced 4% apart from centre to centre.

At the same time I have to state that as the
classification of this Séamddrd “G" Type vessel in the
Register Book is 100 Al "Shelter Deck™ with Freeboard,
you should forward the usual freeboard report.

It is presumed that the freeboards for this
vessel were assigned by the British Corporation and if
s0, you should furnish particulars of these frecboards
and state whether you verified the marking.

I am, Dear Birs,

Yours faithfully,

; Secretary.
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